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To:  Team Georgia Marketplace™ (TGM) Users 
 
 
From:  State Purchasing Division 
 
 
Date:  March 31, 2020 
 
 
RE:  New User Interface for TGM Catalog Shopping 
 
 
On April 6, 2020, the State Purchasing Division (SPD) will release a new user interface to the catalog portion of Team 
Georgia Marketplace™. These updates will streamline, simplify, and modernize your shopping experience.  
 
Team Georgia Marketplace™ users will continue to shop from Hosted Catalogs, Punchout Catalogs, and have access to 
submit Non-Catalog items. These new user interface updates will include:  
 

• Updated Menu Bar Icons and Layout: The left-hand side and top right-hand menu bars will have an updated 
look. 
 

New Menu Bar & Search Icons 
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Updated Search & User Profile Menu – Hovering over the icon will reveal the menu function 
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• New Look to Document Search Results: Users will experience a new look to the document search results 
screen. 
 

New Search Results 

 
 
Existing Search Results 

 
 
 
The new user interface will be launched on Monday, April 6th.  The system will be unavailable Friday, April 3rd, at 5:00 
PM through Monday, April 6th, at 8:00 AM to allow time for configuration setup and basic testing. 
 
 
IMPORTANT: These changes are limited to the system look and feel.  There is no change to a user’s role, access or 
ability to use the systems. 
 


